
 

Admission to Pondhu Primary School 

 

 

We are pleased that you are considering our school for your child. 

To help with this important decision we encourage you to make an 

appointment to come and visit us so that you get a flavour of life at 

our school.  We will ensure that you will be given a tour of our school 

and a copy of our prospectus. We will be able to answer any 

questions you may have.  

For all pupils from Reception age upward we use the Cornwall 

agreed admission process. The application form can be completed 

online or downloaded from  www.cornwall.gov.uk/admissions 

The Governing Body manages the admissions to our maintained 

Nursery Class. We can accept pupils in the term they become three 

years old, if spaces are available. The full Nursery Admissions Policy 

can be found in the Policies section of our website. Children who 

start Nursery in the term they are three may be eligible for funding. 

We advise that you check eligibility on the Family Information Service 

website www.cornwallfisdirectory.org.uk 

We look forward to meeting you and welcoming you to our school.  

 

http://www.cornwall.gov.uk/admissions

